
 

 

 

EMS SYSTEM ADVISORY #2023-03/15 
 
TO:   Riverside County EMS System 
 
FROM:   Reza Vaezazizi MD, Medical Director 
  
   Dan Bates, EMS Administrator  
    
SUBJECT:  Designation of Desert Regional Medical Center (DRMC) as a Level I Trauma Center 
 
DATE:   March 15, 2023 
  
 

 
Beginning on March 15, 2023, REMSA is pleased to announce that Desert Regional Medical Center has 
been designated by Riverside EMS Agency as a Level I Trauma Center. This level of trauma center 
designation will not change the field triage, treatment and destination of trauma patients. Per Title 22, 
Division 9, Chapter 7 - Trauma Care Systems, DRMC may now begin advertising themselves as a Level I 
trauma center.  
 


